
     

     

     

    

                                                                                                                                

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 
Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   
Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

17th July 2024, 
 
RE: EARLY SCHOOL CLOSURE 
 
Dear Parents, Carers 
 
As you will be aware we have been having significant roof works and we are now in the final Phase of the roof 
replacement which will take place over the next 12 weeks, over the summer and into the Autumn term. As 
part of these works they need to scaffold a mains gas pipe and there can be no access to the school by anyone 
for the first 2 weeks of the summer holiday commencing on the 24th and risk assessments of the site being 
completed beforehand.  
 
With this in mind we are having to close the school at 1pm on Tuesday the 23rd July to enable staff to collect 
and organise belongings and prepare in readiness for when it is safe for them to access the school. All works 
are weather permitting and school closure could take longer so we appreciate your support. If this causes any 
issues please contact the school. If your child walks home please give the school permission for them to 
leave at 1pm by texting the office or letting the office staff know. 
 
Y6 leavers will take place at 9.00am in the Church and KS2, Years 3-6 Sports day will take place during the 
morning after the service. Parents will be invited weather permitting. 
 
This is the last phase of the roof works which will mean no further impact upon the school grounds and 
routines. We thank you all in advance for supporting the school to be able to manage the works efficiently as 
possible. Have a wonderful summer break and let’s pray for some dry weather and sunshine for the children 
and the impending roof works to be completed. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs D.Smith 
Headteacher 


